JUVENILE
DETENTION

1-833-296-0851 www.LACountyJuvenileDetentionSettlement.com

ABOUT THE CASE

Youth who were detained in Los Angeles County juvenile facilities
between 2002 and 2023 may be entitled to compensation through
a $30 million class action settlement — but they must act
quickly. The lawsuit alleges harmful conditions at LA County
Juvenile Halls and Camps.

The average estimated recovery is over $7,000 per Class Member.
This does not mean that each person will receive $7,000,
some could receive more and some less.

Go to www.LACountyJuvenileDetentionSettlement.com
to submit your claim by November 28, 2025.

WHO IS ELIGIBLE

@ Anyone born on or after February 15, 2002 who was held in a
Juvenile Hall or Camp in Los Angeles County.

Class Members with longer stays, especially in Halls, are
expected to receive larger payments.

guardian on their behalf.

If the individual is currently incarcerated, a family member

@
@ Claims can be filed directly by minors or by a parent or
© may file on their behalf.

Cash Payments

The average recovery is
estimated to be over $7,000
per Class Member.

How to File

Claims can be submitted online at
the website below or download a
printed form and send by mail.

Claim Deadline

®e 00000000

Claim forms must be submitted
online or postmarked by
November 28, 2025.



